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CIRCULAR

We are proud to inform that our College has been collaborating with Spoken
Tutorial I'T/Software Training Program by IIT Bombay initiated by the NationalMission
on Education through ICT, Ministry of Education, Government of India to promote IT |
literacy through Open Source Software. Our students have enrolled in various FOSS
(Freeand Open Source Software) developed and certified by IIT-Bombay during the
academic session 2020-2021 and received appreciation from the National Coordinator,
Spoken Tutorial Project, IIT, Bombay.

Our Principal Dr. P. Ravichandran and Coordinator Dr. S. Hemalatha are

received the appreciation from IIT, Bombay for spreading awareness and conducting

software training workshops in our college.
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To,
Principal - Dr. P Ravichandran
St. Joseph's Institute of Tachnology,

10/02/2022

This is to express thanks and appreciation Dr. P Ravichandran for spreading awareness and
holding Software Training workshops at St. Joseph's Institute of Tachnology,

You are making an outstanding contribution of using ICT based teaching and learning
methodology for students of Tamil Nadu. Your contributions to the implementation of Spoken
Tutorial Project are significant and have played a part in it becoming fasted growing NMEICT
Project. Your excellent skills and courteous personality has helped tremendously in spreading
awareness of Spoken Tutorial, IIT Bombay.

I would like to personally thank you for contributing to the software training and awareness
events in your Institute.

This work was done in association with the Spoken Tutorial IIT Bombay. As part of the National
Mission on Education through ICT, funded by MoE, Govt. Of India.

I am sure that we will continue to get your continued support for making India IT literate and
spreading project existence in state of Tamil Nadu.

For and On behalf of
Spoken Tutorials,
Indian Institute of Technology, Bombay

Mrs. Akanksha Saini
National Coordinator
Spoken Tutorial Project, IIT Bombay
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To,

Dr. S. Hemalatha
St. Joseph's Institute of Tachnology,

10/02/2022

This is to express thanks and appreciation Dr. S. Hemalatha for spreading awareness and
holding Software Training workshops at St. Joseph's Institute of Tachnology,

You are making an outstanding contribution of using ICT based teaching and learning
methodology for students of Tamil Nadu. Your contributions to the implementation of Spoken
Tutorial Project are significant and have played a part in it becoming fasted growing NMEICT
Project. Your excellent skills and courteous personality has helped tremendously in spreading
awareness of Spoken Tutorial, IIT Bombay.

I would like to personally thank you for contributing to the software training and awareness
events in your Institute.

This work was done in association with the Spoken Tutorial IIT Bombay. As part of the National
Mission on Education through ICT, funded by MoE, Govt. Of India.

I am sure that we will continue to get your continued support for making India IT literate and
spreading project existence in state of Tamil Nadu.

For and On behalf of
Spoken Tutorials,

Mrs. Akanksha Saini
National Coordinator
Spoken Tutorial Project, IIT Bombay



